
 
 
June 2, 2014 
 
The Honorable Jack Lew 
Secretary of the Treasury 
Department of the Treasury 
1500 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Washington, D.C. 20220 
  
Dear Secretary Lew: 
 
A public meeting of the Citizens Coinage Advisory Committee (Committee) was held on 
Monday, June 2, 2014, at United States Mint Headquarters in Washington, DC via telephonic 
means.  The Committee reviewed proposed obverse and reverse designs for the Shimon Peres 
Congressional Gold Medal. 
 
For the medal’s obverse and reverse designs, the Committee unanimously recommended 
design Peres-CGM-O-1 and Peres-CGM-R-1, respectively.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Gary B. Marks 
Chair 

Citizens Coinage Advisory Committee                   C CAC 801 Ninth Street, NW, Washington, DC  20220 


